
  
 
Kia ora koutou, 
Ian Lambie has recently been tasked with heading the judicial wellbeing programme for Judges 
across Aotearoa New Zealand. 
As part of this initiative we are looking to establish a group of experienced registered psychologists 
from diverse backgrounds from Kaitaia to Bluff who judges can access at their discretion to provide 
pastoral support and supervision.  
The Registered psychologists must meet the following criteria:  

•         Have at least 10 years clinical experience. 

•         Have been trained in an accredited university post-graduate professional clinical training 
programme (i.e., ABA; Clinical; Health; or Forensic Psychology). 

•        Be currently registered in New Zealand as a psychologist and be receiving regular 
supervision.  

•         Not the subject to any previous or current complaints under the HPDT. 

•         Have no police record. 
If you think this might be of interest then please send a brief CV outlining your experience, current 
supervisor and contact information for 2 referees to Margaret.McKenzie@courts.govt.nz 
Ngā mihi, 
Prof Ian Lambie 
 

mailto:Margaret.McKenzie@courts.govt.nz

